
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Residential Burglaries 

                                025th District 
                            (Grand & Central) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to Residential Burglaries that occurred recently on Beat 2525 
in the 025th District. There have been 3 burglaries to residences in which the 
offender(s) entered the residence by entering a side or rear window and removed 
property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 3900 Block of W Shakespeare on 29 Jun 2016 between 11:00 AM and 1:30 PM. 

• 3600 Block of W Palmer on 02 July 2016 between 1:30 PM- 7:15PM. 

• 3700 Block of W Palmer on 03 July 2016 between 9:30 AM- 3:00 PM. 
 

 
About the Offender: 
In one burglary, 4 male black Hispanic teens were seen hanging around the building 
when the owner left. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Don't leave windows or doors unlocked. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference: P16-N-133 
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